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Hannah excels in relationship-building and problem solving to support clients 
through the intricacies of employment law.

Hannah’s practice focuses on assisting employers in maintaining compliance with 
up-to-date legal obligations. With clients’ business goals in mind, she prepares 
carefully drafted employment agreements, policies and provides guidance on 
employee-related concerns. Hannah also advises employers of varying sizes on 
termination policy, employee relations, discrimination and federal and state leave 
requirements.

Before going to law school, Hannah completed her Masters of Social Work at the 
University of Pittsburgh. During law school, she worked with the Office of General 
Counsel at Boston Children’s Hospital, where she did legal research on 
compliance and employer regulations and was a judicial intern for the Honorable 
Peter Krupp at Suffolk County Superior Court in Massachusetts.

In her free time, Hannah likes to spend time exploring Maine beaches, swimming 
with her partner and dog, Charli, and trying new restaurants around the Portland 
area.

Education

• Northeastern University School of Law  (J.D.)
- Research Assistant, Juvenile Justice & Public Records Project
- The Chief Justice Gants Judicial Scholarship Program

• University of Pittsburgh  (M.S.W.)
• Colorado College  (B.A.)

Bar Admissions

• Maine
• Massachusetts

Services/Industries

• Employment & Labor

mailto:hsaturley@verrill-law.com


Memberships

• Maine State Bar Association

Blog Posts: Taking Care of HR Business
 

Human resource professionals, supervisors, and company executives alike face a 
constantly changing and evolving legal landscape. Verrill's Taking Care of HR 
Business blog is here to keep you up to date on the newest and most important 
legal developments for employers.

December 13, 2024
Massachusetts’ Salary Range Transparency Law: Key Requirements for 
Employers
Massachusetts Governor Maura Healey signed into law An Act Relative to Salary 
Range Transparency (Chapter 141 of the Acts of 2024) on July 31, 2024. This law 
increases wage transparency requirements for employers with 25 or more 
employees. The...
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